
 

 
 
 
3.25.25 

Greetings Pioneers: 

Here are a few informational items for the week: 

PSPA Pioneer Pages (Read-a-Thon) Update 

The Pioneer Pages read-a-thon fundraiser is coming to a close this Friday, March 28th, so now is the 

time to keep the momentum going and continue reading! Let's finish strong and make these final 

days count!  

We're grateful for all the donations coming in from all over the country. The support from family, 

friends, and sponsors has been incredible, and it's inspiring to see so many people rallying behind 

the students as they read and reach their goals. 

Just a reminder: all donations are due by Friday, March 28th, and they must be submitted through 

our online donation form at pinespringsprep.org/donate - no cash or checks, please. Plus, don't 

forget,  all donations are tax-deductible!  

Don't forget to check if your employer offers a donation matching program. Many companies do, and 

some even match donations 1:1 up to a certain amount! If you're not sure, it's worth asking your HR 

department. You can also search for employer matching programs HERE. If your employer has a 

matching program, we may be listed as Triangle Education Organization in their database. Please 

try searching for this name:   

Pioneer Pages Read-a-Thon Information 

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about our PSPA Pioneer Pages fundraiser, 

please feel free to reach out to Craig Tucker, Director of Strategic Partnerships ( 

ctucker@pinespringsprep.org).   

  

Project-based Learning (PBL) Showcase - You are Invited! 

Curious about Project-Based Learning? Come experience the incredible projects our 6th-8th grade 

students have been working on! Join us on April 15th from 6-8 PM (rolling entry) for an exciting, 

hands-on evening filled with interactive activities. Test your luck with probability games, cheer on the 

Marble Grand Prix, explore ocean pollution through engaging labs, get creative with crafts, and enter 

raffles for fun prizes. Don't miss this night of discovery and fun! All ages welcome! The event will 

take place in the middle school gym. 

Spring Break 
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https://pinespringsprep.org/donate
https://www.charitynavigator.org/donor-basics/giving-101/employee-match-programs/
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While I am sure you don't need to be reminded, Spring Break is March 31 - April 4.  Our campus will 

be closed during this time. I hope that you and your family have a fun and safe break! 

Have a great week.​

 

Mr. Friend​

Head of School 
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